
UPLAND BOROUGH 

COMMUNITY AFFAIRS 

ASSOCIATION 
 

 

FREE WINTER COAT SIGN-UP 

 
 

The Community Affairs Association will be distributing FREE Winter Coats 

for current Upland Borough children on Saturday, September 16, 2023 from 

9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. at MacQueen Hall located at 224 Castle Avenue.  

 

For current Upland Borough Children to be eligible to receive a FREE Winter 

Coat, parents/guardians must sign-up their child. Winter Coats must be 

picked up on September 16, 2023.  

 

The below-noted information must be fully completed. 

 

Child Name:  

 

Sex:    

 

Address:   

 

Telephone Number: 

 

Coat:   Kids   Adult   

 

Size: 

                                                                            

 

 

This completed form must be dropped off to the Borough Office  

NO later than Friday, September 1, 2023. 


	Full Name: 
	Female/Male: 
	Address: 
	Telephone Number: 
	Coat Size: Off
	Size: 


